From: ar arycawood.com

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Changes to Rules 5 & 6
Date: Thursday, September 19, 2019 1:10:08 PM

I SUPPORT a permanent swine CAFO moratorium in the Buffalo National River Watershed.
The Buffalo is a natural treasure for Arkansas, and indeed for all of the US. Let's fight to
keep it free from contamination.
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